
  

The Maine Department of Education’s Rethinking Remote Education Ventures (RREV) project is 100% funded by the U.S. Department of Education’s Education 
Stabilization Fund awarded through the Rethink K-12 Education Models (REM) grant. Maine was awarded $ 16,958,613. 

------------------------------------- 
The contents of this letter were developed under a grant from the Department of Education. However, those contents do not necessarily represent the policy of the 
Department of Education, and you should not assume endorsement by the Federal Government.  

Pilot Name: Navigator Program 
School/District Name: Falmouth Public Schools 
Contact: Jennifer Kelly; Director of Learning 

 

Overview: 
The Navigator’s program is centered around the common theme of local waterways, an integral part of Falmouth's 
identity, and the Wabanaki. It will provide opportunities for Falmouth students to engage in authentic, interdisciplinary 
learning, to experience place-based learning, and gain a larger understanding of the importance of water both locally 
and globally.  The Navigators Program will provide opportunities for Falmouth students to build connections with 
nature, their community, the indigenous history of our state, and their identity. 
 

 
 
Contact: 
Name: Jennifer Kelly 
Email: Jennifer.kelly@falmouthschools.org 
Phone: 207 -781 -3200 x2109 
 


